
Response to NORTH Group’s follow-up letter (2nd letter) received 24.2.2025 by email from 
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health, Finland

Dear recipient,

Thank you for your message to the Ministry of Social Affairs and Health. In order to ensure the 
processing of this matter, your message has been registered in the case management system of the 
Ministry under the number VN/5372/2025.

In December 2024, the Ministry has replied to the letter from the NORTH Group regarding the 
quality and safety of COVID-19 mRNA vaccines. We kindly ask you to refer to the reliable 
information available on the websites of the official sources. For more information on vaccine 
safety and surveillance, please visit the website of the Finnish Agency for the Safety and 
Development of Medicines (Fimea) at https://fimea.fi/etusivu. The safety assessment of Covid-19 
vaccines is also described on the Fimea website https://fimea.fi/-/koronarokotteiden-turvallisuutta-
arvioidaan-jatkuvasti. Information on Covid-19 vaccines is also available on the website of the 
National Institute for Health and Welfare https://thl.fi/aiheet/infektiotaudit-ja-rokotukset/rokotteet-
a-o/koronarokotteet.
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